
 

 

 

 
Updates from the Environment Committee 

 
 

Recycled Poppy Wreaths: 
 
 
Don’t forget Great Torrington Town Council are encouraging organisations to use a 
recycled poppy wreath for Remembrance again this year. 
 
All organisations who laid a wreath last year have received an email with details of 
how this process will work. If you haven’t yet responded please do get in touch 01805 
626135. 
 
We will be organising collection of the wreaths and donations for the Poppy Appeal 
from the Town Council offices, please contact us for further details. 


